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DATE:  September 27, 2017  
 
TO:   MERA Governing Board 
 
FROM:  Pat Echols, Operations Officer  
 
SUBJECT:  AGENDA ITEM C-1: Report on No Cost Motorola Contract Change 
Orders  
 
Recommended Action:  Receive report. 
 
Discussion:  Three contract change order (CCO) requests have been negotiated with 
Motorola for the Next Gen System Project. All three are no cost change orders and 
are summarized below: 
 
CCO #2:  The power design details for the new master site at the County’s 
Emergency Operations Facility (EOF) were modified to utilize existing backup 
batteries rather than a UPS system. 
 
CCO # 3: Per County DPW staff request, the scope of training for Communications 
Technicians was modified to replace the fleet mapping course with an R56 training 
course (which covers topics such as site and structure design, proper grounding 
methods, installation guidelines, and many other industry best practices). 
 
CCO #4:  Per Motorola’s request, the System Engineer identified in the contract is 
being replaced with Steve Gonzales. Staff reviewed Mr. Gonzales’ resume and 
concluded that he will be a positive addition to the Motorola team. 
 
Pursuant to MERA’s change order policy, these CCO requests were reviewed by 
your Board’s subcommittee.  
 
 


